
 
 

 
 
Pact additional statement regarding children’s tax credit proposal 
 
 
Pact would like to correct a statement in Bectu’s submission on the PSB Review. 
 
Bectu states that our proposed tax credit for Children’s TV would only be 
available to independent productions (as stated in section 76 of Bectu’s 
submission). As we have stated a number of times, it would be available to all UK 
productions – in-house and external – across all non-BBC broadcasters, 
providing those programmes met certain public service tests (eg being in under 
represented genres, being made in the UK, having a UK broadcast licence in 
place). It would not be available to any BBC commission, in-house or external, in 
the interests of plurality. 
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